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Development Services Department

This application has been withdrawn by the petitioner.

Zoning Administrator Sign Off: 

Colleen Marshall
Mon Apr  1 2024 09:54:08



From: Braulio Grajales
To: Mason, Carmen; Marshall, Colleen; Odell, Clare
Cc: Jake Zunamon; Karen Sims
Subject: RE: VAR 24-0504
Date: Friday, March 29, 2024 9:28:38 AM

 
External email: Use caution when clicking on links, opening attachments or replying to this email.

Carmen,
 
Please accept this email as a formal request to withdraw Variance application 24-0504.
 
If you have any questions please let me know.

 
Thank you,
 
Braulio Grajales, P.E.|Principal
High Point Engineering, Inc.
FDOT Certified DBE
5005 W. Laurel Street, Suite 201
Tampa, Florida 33607
Tel.  (813) 644-8333 Ext. 333
Fax  (813) 644-7000
www.hpe-fl.com
 
Celebrating 17 Years of Quality and Service!
 
The information contained in this communication and any attachment may be proprietary, confidential, and privileged or
subject to the work product doctrine and thus protected from disclosure. If the reader of this message is not the intended
recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication and any attachment is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify me immediately by replying to this message and deleting it and all copies
and backups thereof. We are not responsible for loss or damage arising from the use of this communication and any
attachment, and recommend that you subject these to the latest virus scanning procedures prior to use. Thank you.

 
From: Mason, Carmen <MasonC@hcfl.gov> 
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2024 9:17 AM
To: Braulio Grajales <bgrajales@hpe-fl.com>
Cc: Jake Zunamon <jzunamon@smithhenzy.com>; Karen Sims <karen.jackson.sims@verizon.net>;
Marshall, Colleen <MarshallC@hcfl.gov>; Odell, Clare <OdellCl@hcfl.gov>
Subject: RE: VAR 24-0504
 
Good morning,
Will you be withdrawing Variance 24-0504? If so please send an official email requesting this case be
withdrawn and then you can request  a refund through Clare Odell. The refund is based on the case
processing. We are getting ready to submit the legal ad today and that would affect your refund. If
you are withdrawing please send the letter today.
 

From: Braulio Grajales <bgrajales@hpe-fl.com> 


